Michael Hayes
4618 Pike Ave.

N. Little Rock Ar. 72118

Dear Micheal
 I wanted to send a little letter in order to let you know that we are thankful to have had you in service with us on Sunday mourning. I hope you enjoyed your visit. 

I hope you felt comfortable here and I want to welcome you back anytime you have the opportunity.  

Once again, thank you for being in church with us, it was our privilege to worship Jesus with you.

                                                                     God bless you in Jesus’ name

                                                                       Danny Whitley (pastor) 
